
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBER: 

Winfred Hudgins 

P.O. Box 28 

2792 George Washington Memorial Highway 

Hayes, VA 23072 

804-642-2802 

 

THE PERSONNEL COMMITTEE will have a short meeting in the 

Minnie Rowe classroom immediately following the worship ser-

vice this morning.   

 

IT IS WITH MUCH REGRET that One Harvest Food Ministries has 

decided to discontinue our food ministry effective December 31, 

2016.  Our One Harvest team here at GPBC would like to thank 

everyone that has participated in this ministry the past four 

years.  Thank you and God Bless you.   

 

W.M.U. OFFICERS:  See you tomorrow (January 9th) at 10:00am 

for our first council meeting of the new year! 

 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS:  A Men’s Fellowship Break-

fast will be held January 21st at 8:00am.  Hope to see you 

there.   

 

DEAR FRIENDS:   What a delightful surprise to have Leslie Belvin 

come to my door with a bag full of gifts from you!  The Jesus 

mug and the Advent booklet will help get me off to a good day.  

The other gifts of books, a calendar, planner, tissues, and choc-

olates will add to complete enjoyment.  Those things plus a dec-

orated Norfolk Island Pine topped off your gifts of joy and love.  

Thank you so much for each gift.  Thank you most of all for be-

ing the thoughtful and loving church you are!  —Gratefully, Sarah 

Starkey 
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